



Phone: 01274 772175

Email: office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk Website: www.cavendishprimary.org.uk

Executive Headteacher: Noreen Dunn Head of School: Jonathan Nixon

4th February 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

Subject: No Child Cold Grant (funding to help with gas and electric bills)

The Local Authority has set up a grant scheme to support families to keep their homes warm for children who are learning at home.

Eligibility depends on household income and benefits.

You will soon receive a Survey Monkey link via a text message which will include a survey with several questions about your details, your gas and electric account details and your household income.

If you choose to complete the survey, school will then send it to the Local Authority for you. If you are eligible for the funding you will be advised by the Local Authority. School is not involved with any decisions and will not be responsible in any way for awarding funding.

Only one claim per household will be accepted.

If you would prefer a paper copy of the survey please call into the office for one.

If you would like any help please contact school and a member of our team will call back to support you with the process.

Kind regards

Noreen Dunn

Executive Headteacher

Jon Nixon

TMNIKON

Head of School